
Page 1 of 1 

Eric Fryson 

From: Brantl, Winafred R. [WBrantl@KelleyDrye.com] 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl. us 
Subject: Notice of Wireless Operations 

Attachments: Lycamobile Notice of Florida 0perations.PDF 

Attached please find an informational notice on behalf of Lycamobile USA Inc. regarding i t s  
intention to  provide wireless services in the State of Florida. 

Wednesday, March 28,2012 1058 PM 

Thanks, 

Winafred Brantl 

Winafred Brantl I Kelley Drye & Warren LLP 
Washington Harbour, Suite 400 
3050 K Street, NW, Washington, DC 20007-5108 
202.342.8819 I wbrantl@kellevdrve.com 
202.342.8451 (fax) . .  
www.kellevdrve.com 

Pursuant to Treasury Regulations, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in thi 
stated, is not intended and cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding tax-re1 

The information contained in this E-mail message is privileged, confidential, 
please be aware that any other use, printing, copying, disclosure or dissemina 
subject to legal restriction or sanction. If you think that you have received 
error, please reply to the sender. 

This E-mail message and any attachments have been scanned for viruses and are 
other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received a 
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no respons 
Drye & Warren LLP for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. 

3/29/2012 



KELLEY DRYE & W A R R E N  LLP 

1 LIMI ILD LIABiLi," PIRTNET1S"IP 

WASHINGTON HARBOUR, SUITE 400 

3050 K STREET, NW 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20007-5108 
- 

(2021 342-8400 

March 28, 2012 

Ms. Ann Cole electronicnlly filed 
Commission Clerk Qilings@sc.siate.jl. us) 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Lvcamobile USA Inc. Notice of Intent to Provide Wireless Service to 
Customers in the State of Florida 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

Lycamobile USA Inc., by counsel, submits this letter to notify the Commission that it 
intends to offer wireless services in Florida. Once operational, the Company point of contact for 
Commission inquiries will be: 

Abhay Kangle 
570 Broad Street, Suite 301 
Newark, NJ 07 102 
Tel: 973-820-4372 

Email: abhav.k@,lycatel.com 
Fax: 973-286-0773 

It is the Company's understanding that no further notice or approval is required in 
connection with the proposed services. If there are any questions regarding this notice, please 
contact me at 202-342-8819 or via email at wbrantl@,keIlevdrve.com. Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

DCOIlBllANWi469744. I 0 I825 f l A R 2 9 ~  

FPSC-COMMISSIOII CLERK 


